From: JOSEPHINE WARD [josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]
Sent: 22 May 2014 19:02

To: Lorraine Cordell

Subject: Re: Regina v. Simon Cordell for mention on 21st May 2014
Lorraine

As discussed yesterday when I receive the information from the barrister I will arrange a meeting with
Simon. I have asked for it to be placed in the DX and I can confirm that it has not yet been received,

hopefully tomorrow.

With regards to the bail conditions I am awaiting on the barristers backsheet to clarify the above. I
will send a chaser email to Chambers now.

Regards

Josephine

On Thu, May 22, 2014 at 6:21 PM, Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk> wrote:

Hi Josey

Is there any update to what happened in court yesterday and have you got the files yet? Also about Simon bail
conditions.

Regards

Lorraine




